
Announcement, Week 1 (May 9-13) 
 

●​ Ballots for the June 7, 2022 primary election have been sent!   
●​ If you are 18 and registered to vote, you should watch for your ballot in the mail and take 

a look at it pronto!   
●​ If you have any questions about your ballot or your registration status, here is a helpful 

website created for you by the League of Women Voters of Palo Alto:  
http://tinyurl.com/paloaltovotes  

https://sites.google.com/view/students-vote/home

